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Dear Consultee,  
 
Pre-Planning Consultation – Proposal to create an additional 2 form of entry at 
Oakmoor School, Bordon  
 

Hampshire County Council would like to hear your views about the proposal to 
submit a planning application to create additional capacity at Oakmoor School.  

The Proposal 

Oakmoor School has a current capacity of 900 students serving a large area of East 
Hampshire. This proposal is to provide additional accommodation to expand the 
school to 1,200 places to provide sufficient school places in the Bordon area for 
pupils wanting a place at one of the local secondary schools. 

The demand for extra places is a result of the development of housing in the Bordon 
and surrounding area.  

The Consultation and further information 

This consultation will run from 17 March 2023 until 14 April 2023.  

A website has been set up with the details of the consultation and some 
supplementary documentation that may address any queries you have. To access 
this website please go to the online address below:   

https://www.hants.gov.uk/aboutthecouncil/haveyoursay/consultations/ 

A drop-in session where you will be able to discuss the proposal with County 
Council Officers will take place on Tuesday 28 March at the school between 3pm 
and 6pm.  
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If you would like to comment on the proposals, please write to Francesca Godden, 
Strategic Development Officer, Children’s Services Department, The Castle, 
Winchester, Hampshire, SO23 8UG or by email to: 
strategicplanningunit@hants.gov.uk by Friday 14 April. 
 
You will of course have further opportunity to comment on these proposals as part 
of the formal planning process. Please note that only residents living within 50 
metres of the planning application site will receive a letter notifying them of the 
planning application in line with the planning process. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Francesca Godden  
Strategic Development Officer 
Children’s Services Department
 
 


